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SGB Statement of Support 

 

Tuesday, September 19th, 2017 

 

The University of Pittsburgh Student Government Board condemns the blatant displays of hatred and 

bigotry that occurred Monday afternoon outside of the Litchfield Towers. We applaud and support the 

brave students who exercised their right to speak freely. The unity and love that was showcased 

emphasized who we, as a Pitt community, are. Intolerance and bigotry have no place here at Pitt. We are 

committed to diversity, inclusion, and education and we value each and every student for what they 

bring to the Pitt community and to the world.  

 

We also thank the Pitt Police and campus administrators for protecting the safety and well-being of our 

students. They acted with professionalism, allowing students to exercise their rights, demonstrating what 

it means to be a Pitt Panther. 

 

We stand in solidarity with each and every member of the Pitt community. All are welcome here and all 

belong. 


